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2024 Class Action Survey
Referenced in Newsweek: “Gen Z
'Most Likely' Risk of Workplace
Lawsuits: Survey”

May 08, 2024

Carlton Fields’ 2024 Class Action Survey was referenced in a Newsweek article titled “Gen Z ‘Most
Likely’ Risk of Workplace Lawsuits: Survey.” Workplace lawsuits have been increasing in recent
years, and some employers think Generation Z is to blame. The article kicks off with a reference to a
2024 Carlton Fields Class Action Survey finding that labor-related class action lawsuits against
employers have grown from 25.6% in 2021 to 43.4% in 2023. Read the article. Subscription may be
required.
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